
Hibs’ ‘tunnel plaques’ night
was huge success

Hibs’ Head Coach Alan Stubbs and players Liam Craig, Liam
Fontaine, David Gray and Paul Hanlon welcomed 60 supporters to
Easter Road on Tuesday evening to view the first phase of
tunnel plaques.

The event kicked off in the Gallery where club historian Tom
Wright talked about the unique memorabilia on show before Sue
McLernon took the group on a guided tour of the stadium.

Stubbs and the squad then spoke to the group in the home
dressing  room  and  gave  them  insight  into  how  the  players
prepare and motivate themselves on a match day.

The  group  of  60  supporters  were  then  taken  to  see  their
plaques  in  the  tunnel  complete  with  their  motivational
messages to the team.

The event proved to be a huge success and a further event is
planned  for  Tuesday  17  March  where  supporters,  who  have
already purchased a tunnel plaque have been invited to attend.
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